On 8 Aug 2023, at 13:34, wrote:

Dear ,
Thank you for your recent request.

| can confirm that Welsh Government does not hold information in relation to
Members of Senedd. If you are content, | can transfer your request to the Senedd
Commission for them to respond to. Alternatively, you can contact them yourself
using details at the following link Access to information (senedd.wales)

| would be grateful if you could confirm by Friday 11 August if you would like us to
transfer on your behalf. Please note, if | do not hear from you by this date, Welsh
Government will take no further action on your request.

Yours sincerely,


https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fsenedd.wales%2Fcommission%2Faccess-to-information%2F&data=05%7C01%7CCentralDepartments-FOIDP%40gov.wales%7C852071b9a8ad403bf80c08db9830b29a%7Ca2cc36c592804ae78887d06dab89216b%7C0%7C0%7C638271107149961731%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=mPZPr7iIya3yhZlrWEnXAV6crG%2BbwJw2IGuRl8vOS5U%3D&reserved=0

